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Mrs. Gabrielle Durana

President
Education Francaise Bay Area (EFBA)

640 Davis Street
Suite 26
San Francisco, CA 94111

Dear Mrs. Durana:
The Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of Schools

and Colleges is pleased to announce the action taken granting accreditation to
the Supplementary Education Center/Program, Education Francaise Bay Area
(EFBA) through June 30, 2020, with a required one-day mid-cycle review.
This action was taken after a careful study of the visiting committee report.
The Commission is confident that your continuing efforts to focus on school
improvement will be reinforced by prompt attention to the critical areas for
follow-up through the action plan. It is also necessary that you contact the
ACS WASC office immediately if changes of a substantive nature occur
within the Center/Program.

The mid-cycle review will consist of a written progress report outlining

progress made in implementing the action plan and a one-day review by a
two-member team which must be completed by the end of the third year of the

current six-year accreditation cycle.
Please accept our congratulations on the quality of instruction being offered in
your Center/Program. A certificate of accreditation will be forwarded to you

in the near future.

Sincerely,

e

Valene Staley, Ed.D.
Commission Chairperson

VS:fr

cc:  Visiting Committee Chairperson
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TO: Principals of WASC Accredited Schools

FROM: Fred Van Leuven, Ed.D.
Executive Director

DATE: February 2014

SUBJECT: WASC Accreditation Recognition

Congratulations on your school’s recent successful WASC accreditation visit. The preparation for an
accreditation visit requires great effort, and maintaining an effective quality program for students is

truly a commendable feat.
To create greater public awareness of the quality of accredited schools, the Commission has
authorized and encourages the use of the WASC flag and banner. The flag showing the WASC logo

can be flown along with your state and national flags. In addition, we also offer a smaller vinyl

WASC banner for sale to our accredited schools.
We have a new product available for purchase: a miniature desktop WASC flag. The flag measures

4 x 6” and comes with a black base.
Should you be interested in purchasing any of these items, please complete the attached order form

and send it to the WASC Office. Again, congratulations on your school’s accreditation.



